
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

YES!  I WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A DONATION TO THE SHOE FUND! 

Enclosed is my donation of $______________________ 

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________   Unit #: ________________ 

City:________________________________________________ State:___________ Zip: __________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone (optional):  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

If your company offers corporate matching and you would like to take advantage of that benefit to double your 

donation, please write in your company’s name here:________________________________________________.  

The necessary information to set it up will then be emailed to you. 

If you are able to make a donation of any amount, we truly appreciate it! 
Please detach below the dotted line and mail it with your donation to: 

 

Alisa Yee/Shoe Fund Chair 
Everett PTSA Council 7.3 

12618 20th Drive SE 
Everett, WA  98208 

 
Please make all checks payable to:  Everett PTSA Council 

SHOE FUND 
DONATIONS NEEDED! 

 

Did you know that many students in the Everett School District do not have proper fitting shoes, or have shoes that 
are so worn out that they are no longer functional?  These students often do not have the funds to purchase new 
shoes or even used ones from a thrift shop.  While there are programs that provide students with free clothes, 
many do not provide shoes.    
 
The Everett PTSA Council’s Shoe Fund program helps to fill that gap in services!  We provide gift cards to Payless 
Shoes (purchased at a discount) to these students in need.  We work directly with school counselors and family 
advocates who identify which students in need.  Pre-K and Elementary students receive cards valued at $25.00, 
while middle and high school students receive cards valued at $30.00. 
 
The program has already given out 260 cards to students across the district this school year, but we have a waiting 
list of more than 170 students and the program is currently out of funds!  We are seeking your donations to help 
these students who are waiting, plus the additional requests we anticipate this school year. 
 

All donations are tax deductible and a receipt will be mailed to the address provided. 
 

Thank you for your support! Questions? Please email Alisa Yee, Shoe Fund Chair, at alisapcepta@yahoo.com. 


